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Parents are invited to learn more about
our Academies and Clubs from 6-7 pm.
February 15th At 7:15 a presentation from the 9th
grade team will begin in the auditorium.

THURSDAY, MARCH 9TH

Karns High will welcome students from its
feeder schools for a morning of celebration as
we look forward to the start of the 23/24 school
year. Students will be welcomed by the Karns
High School cheerleaders and then speak to a
panel of current students, tour the building, and
learn about our clubs and organizations.

FOR MORE INFO
2710 Byington Solway




